
Submitter: Alicia Ibaraki 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Early Childhood and Human 
Services 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3835 

This bill does not protect our children, rather it rolls back important child abuse 

protections. If passed, this bill would functionally allow for an increase of restraints to 

be used on children, with little oversight or the ability to investigate allegations of 

abuse or neglect. I don't disagree that there is a problem that needs to be solved, but 

building capacity and training providers is the approach we need to take rather than 

loosening regulations. 


